Mediacom)

William S. Schilling
Vice President, Engineering

March 15, 2007

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
445 12™ Street, S.W.

~ Washington, DC 20554

RE: Surrender of TVRO Earth Station License
Zylstra Communications Corporation
K795 — Yankton, SD
Dear Sir or Madam:
Zylstra Communications Corporation does hereby surrender TVRO Earth Station license
KZ95-Yankton, SD. We no longer utilize this facility and we respectfully request that the

Commission’s records be amended accordingly.

If you have any questions, or if anything further is needed, please feel free to contact me
directly.

Sipcerely,

=

illiam S. Schilling
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